
4  22  14 

Groundbreaking Ceremony 

The Lynchburg City School Board 

& 

Dr. Scott S. Brabrand 

 

Cordially Invite You 

to the 

 

GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY 

for 

The New Heritage High School 

Tuesday, April 22nd  |  10:00 a.m.  

Existing Heritage High School Athletic Fields 

 
Please RSVP by Wednesday, April 16th  to  

Barbara Saunders at 515-5074 or saundersbw@lcsedu.net  

Parking available in the parking lot beside the school 

www.lcsedu.net/new-hhs 


